
Ryerson University is conducting
an e-bike study in partnership
with Markham Cycles and 
two other non-profit
organizations.

This study will be used to
understand the mobility and
perception changes around
riding an e-bike in suburban
communities before and after
access to the electric bike. 

For more info and to
sign up, visit our
website at:
markhamcycles.ca

Are you interested in an e-bike
lending program in Markham?


